
    

 
 
 
 

September 3, 2021 
 
Mr. William Novack, PE 
Director of TED 
City of Naperville 
400 S. Eagle Street 
Naperville, IL 60540 
 
Subject: Contract Extension for RFP 17-084, Riverwalk Consultant 
 
Dear Bill: 
 
The letter is to confirm that the ERA/GRWA team is willing to hold the same rates we’ve had for the past year 
for the upcoming 1-yr contract extension. In recognition of the importance and high-profile nature of this 
assignment, we intend to have the same principals of each firm, Brian Dusak and Carl Peterson, continue to 
serve as the project leaders and primary contacts for the Naperville Riverwalk Commission. 
 
We greatly appreciate the opportunity to be considered for this extension and we look forward to continue to 
work with the City of Naperville on this important assignment. Please contact me at (630)393-3060 x1003 
or bdusak@eraconsultants.com if you have any questions or comments.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brian Dusak, PE 
ERA Principal  
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